
February 2023
Welcome to the SJF Monthly News!

Please share this letter with your family, friends, and neighbors.
This communication will contain brief updates from different groups in our parish each

month. Our goal is to keep our parish, school, and community connected.
Questions? Email sjfparishchicago@gmail.com

If this letter was forwarded to you from someone else, please sign up to get
your own letter each month by clicking on the button below.

News Sign Up

Mass

Current Mass Schedule
Saturday: 4 pm
Sunday: 8 am, 11 am
Weekdays (M-W-F): 8:15 am

Lent begins on ASH WEDNESDAY,
February 22nd.

Sunday, February 19th at 8 a.m. mass,
Fr. Dan Brandt, CPD Chaplain, will
preside over our Blue Mass to bless,
support, and pray for all law
enforcement officers. 
All are welcome.

See our parish bulletins for reflections
by Father Ken and Father Marty and

School

This month, among many other things:

Our SJF students celebrated the100th
day of school. Our youngest Falcons
were so creative as they dressed as 100-
year-olds. Take a look at more pictures
on the SJF Facebook page.

We had an ouststanding celebration of
Catholic Schools Week. See pictures
here.

After months of diligent preparation, our
8th graders received the sacrament of
Confirmation in a beautiful and inspiring
mass. We are so proud of them!

mailto:sjfparishchicago@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey4SlJOgpZFdzyTJAg0kyqzXphBqVOrwQeI0U8MzsWtt6Hvg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/
https://www.facebook.com/sjfschoolchicago
https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/16/February_3_.pdf?6542
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KvlpvDcpybDFPLpCbcfKtiQRdjJGpBcJ397okqcmkIQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://southsideparishrenewal.my.canva.site/


more parish information.

Access Daily Readings

St. John Fisher Parish
Website

Our school celebrates friendship in the
month of February!

And we are preparing to begin Lent.

Please see more information and many
great pictures of our wonderful school in
Mrs. Nash's Notes.

SJF School
Facebook 

SJF School
Website

Mrs. Nash's
Notes

https://bible.usccb.org/
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/
https://www.sjfschool.net/news/
https://www.facebook.com/sjfschoolchicago
https://www.sjfschool.net/
https://www.sjfschool.net/news/








St. John Fisher will be marching in the
Southside Irish parade on 3/12/23!

Please watch the bulletin and the FSA at SJF facebook page for
more information to be posted soon.

FSA at SJF on facebook

PRO LABORE DEI

February 4th was just another day in the St. John Fisher
community. So much going on: Confirmation, Fight Night.... Yet we
had so many volunteers and donors at lunch making. Many new
and old faces handled 155 lunches in 45 minutes. The people of
Robbins were thrilled to get them. Thanks to each and every one of you that
continue to make this such a success and so much fun.

Our next lunch making is on March 4th at 9:15 a.m. We'll keep you posted on the
location. For now, our needs for March 4th are:
150 chips
150 treats (granola bars, Rice Krispie treats...)
 
Please note that we still collect meal fixings for Robbins, Posen and Blue Island on
the parking lot from 9:30 to 10am each Saturday morning.  Donations are down
throughout the entire city and surrounding areas. Items like cereal, peanut
butter and jelly, pasta, pasta sauce, desserts are all needed to keep our pantry
operational.  
Again, thanks for making the mission so successful!
Any questions or concerns contact Pam O'Mara (773-612-0281) or Jerry and Pat
Hayes (773-239-8428)

SJF Service Opportunities Facebook
Page

We honored the life and legacy of Falcon Alumni Conner Lowry at our 3rd
annual Cpl. Conner T. Lowry Gym Dedication. Our SJF school raised over
$600 for the Conner T. Lowry Memorial Foundation.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/116893521812924
https://www.facebook.com/groups/326861160840154
https://connertlowrymemorialfund.com/








Click to Sign Up for Women's Club Bunco.

Manna News
We have Bed, Bath & Beyond Manna certificates
and we'd love to see you get Manna credit and
great bargains at the Chicago Ridge store
before it closes for good.

We have added McDonalds, Burger King,
Wonderburger, and Nordstroms to our list. As
always we are looking for new families who would
like to earn money to reduce or eliminate their
school fundraising fee.

Buy Manna from anywhere with Shopwithscrip
or the RaiseRight app. Learn more here.

Please join and earn!

Contact sjfmanna@gmail.com with any questions.

SJF Manna Forms
and Information

Thanks to our
Mentors!

We are excited
to kick off our
eighth grade
kindness
projects for the
Sister Jean
McGrath

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KvlpvDcpybDFPLpCbcfKtiQRdjJGpBcJ397okqcmkIQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/Support
https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/manna_explanation-3.pdf
https://www.sjfschool.net/manna/


Scholarship
and honored to
have the
guidance of
these amazing
mentors from
SJF.



Please Support SJF School! ​
Please consider a gift or pledge to

The Fisher Falcon Education Foundation. 
All proceeds will go 100% to SJF School Click here to read more.

Make a gift online today at www.givecentral.org/FFEF.

https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/FFEF_Annual_Letter,_Pledge_Flyer_for_Wesite_2022.pdf
http://www.givecentral.org/FFEF


Visit southsideparishrenewal.org to learn about the work of our parishes and
to subscribe to the SPR newsletter.

More Ways to Support SJF

Online Giving
to SJF Parish

Fisher
Falcon

Education
Foundation

SJF Alumni
Facebook 

https://southsideparishrenewal.my.canva.site/
https://giving.ncsservices.org/App/Giving/stjohnfisherparish
https://www.falconeducationfoundation.org/make-a-gift
https://www.facebook.com/groups/276685643404330/?ref=share


Read all of the bulletins on the parish website. Click below for the most recent bulletins:

Bulletin
2/12/2023

Bulletin
2/5/2023

Bulletin
1/29/2023

​YOU are an important part of St. John Fisher Parish!

Visit our parish website

St. John Fisher Parish | 10234 S Washtenaw Ave, Chicago, IL 60655

Unsubscribe sjfparishchicago@gmail.com

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bysjfparishchicago@gmail.compowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/file.aspx?DocumentId=1877
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/file.aspx?DocumentId=1870
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/file.aspx?DocumentId=1868
http://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:sjfparishchicago@gmail.com
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
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